
April 20, 2021 
Darke County Rabbit Raisers 
 
The Darke County Rabbit Raisers held a meeting on April 20, 2021. We discussed how things went at the 
Spring Show. This was held at the Darke County Fair Grounds on March 28. There were a lot of people 
who participated. Our club was in charge of the raffle table and we had a good turn out with this. Club 
members received their project books. We discussed signing up and completing Quality Assurance for 
those members taking Market Rabbit projects. This will be virtual this year and sign up is online to 
complete via zoom. There are also other options available to complete this, and where to visit to get the 
information. We discussed breeding for Market animals and or dates that we should have our projects. 
Our next meeting will be held on May 18, 2021 7:00pm at Shawnee Prairie.  
 
 
Sage Jones 


